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EGON O LDBEDORFTYE

.28 0K,
4th May, 1960

Re: S.S. "KLAUS OLDENDORFF"

I am in receipt of your communication of the 29th April, 1960 from
which I note that the Secrewshaft Survey on the above ship is due
in June next and the Boiler Survey by the end of the next monthe

As you are aware postponement of the Special Survey on the S.5. '"Klaus
Oldendorff" has been granted to me until January, 1961. Probably I

will not renew the class of the ship after pxpiration of the time of
postponement and, on account of this I kindly ask you to postpone the
above mentioned surveys until that time. Awaiting your approval I remain

Y'f.
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